
Hello, 
 
Thank you for the assistance, I gave a presentation on the Boston chapter 
last night to my class at Umass-Boston, and I cannot tell you how useful 
the material you provided was. 
 
Attached to this e-mail are a few of the documents I picked up about the 
Boston Chapter. They are all held at Roxbury Community College in their 
collection on the Boston Black United Front. I believe they are all in PDF 
form. I am not sure about citations or who these technically belong to, 
but it seems to me that they are collective property by now, so I assume 
there will be no problems with posting them on the internet for all to see 
and learn from. 
 
Thanks again for the help and offering such an important resource. 
 
peace. 
nick f-g 
 
1) Letter from the BUF to the BPP 
2) Legal Aid packet (cover and two pages) 
3) "People's Rally" Flyer 
4) Press Statement on arrests 
5) "To the People" call for N.C.C.F. 
6) Community Bulletin 


















